



09 July 2020


To,

The Trustees,

Step Up Charitable Foundation,

Mumbai.


Dear Trustees,


We acknowledge the receipt of Rs. 75,000 (Rupees seventy five thousand only) from 
Step Up charitable foundation dated 07 July 2020.


Thank you very much for accepting our request and supporting our monthly rations 
to families in our relocation colonies. For the month of July a total of 125 families 
were supported with basic essentials, 5 Kg each of Rice and Wheat, 1Kg each of 
Sugar, Dal and Oil. The location-wise distribution of families is as follows:


Kokari Agar - 3

Maharashtra Nagar - 7

Lallubhai compound - 24

Natwar Parikh compound - 33

PMGP colony - 58


The total Food grain purchase bill is Rs 75,390 which was advanced by SPARC and 
reimbursed by Step Up Charitable Trust. A few photographs of the distribution and 
the purchase receipt are included below for your records. 


We thank you again for your generosity. 


Yours truly,


Sheela Patel

Director, SPARC.




Bills : Rs 18,840 + Rs. 56,550 = Rs 75,390.


